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  In Order to Live Yeonmi Park,Maryanne Vollers,2015-09-29 “I am most
grateful for two things: that I was born in North Korea, and that I escaped
from North Korea.” - Yeonmi Park One of the most harrowing stories I have
ever heard - and one of the most inspiring. - The Bookseller “Park's
remarkable and inspiring story shines a light on a country whose inhabitants
live in misery beyond comprehension. Park's important memoir showcases the
strength of the human spirit and one young woman's incredible determination
to never be hungry again.” —Publishers Weekly In In Order to Live, Yeonmi
Park shines a light not just into the darkest corners of life in North Korea,
describing the deprivation and deception she endured and which millions of
North Korean people continue to endure to this day, but also onto her own
most painful and difficult memories. She tells with bravery and dignity for
the first time the story of how she and her mother were betrayed and sold
into sexual slavery in China and forced to suffer terrible psychological and
physical hardship before they finally made their way to Seoul, South
Korea—and to freedom. Park confronts her past with a startling resilience. In
spite of everything, she has never stopped being proud of where she is from,
and never stopped striving for a better life. Indeed, today she is a human
rights activist working determinedly to bring attention to the oppression
taking place in her home country. Park’s testimony is heartbreaking and
unimaginable, but never without hope. This is the human spirit at its most
indomitable.
  Cincinnati Magazine ,1994-01 Cincinnati Magazine taps into the DNA of the
city, exploring shopping, dining, living, and culture and giving readers a
ringside seat on the issues shaping the region.
  Weekly World News ,1992-11-24 Rooted in the creative success of over 30
years of supermarket tabloid publishing, the Weekly World News has been the
world's only reliable news source since 1979. The online hub
www.weeklyworldnews.com is a leading entertainment news site.
  Ex Uno Plura James T. McHugh,2003-08-01 Explores the foundations of various
state constitutional traditions.
  Remaking the Frankenstein Myth on Film Caroline Joan S. Picart,2012-02-01
Focusing on films outside the horror genre, this book offers a unique account
of the Frankenstein myth's popularity and endurance. Although the
Frankenstein narrative has been a staple in horror films, it has also crossed
over into other genres, particularly comedy and science fiction, resulting in
such films as Abbott and Costello Meet Frankenstein, Young Frankenstein, The
Rocky Horror Picture Show, Bladerunner, and the Alien and Terminator film
series. In addition to addressing horror's relationship to comedy and science
fiction, the book also explores the versatility and power of the Frankenstein
narrative as a contemporary myth through which our deepest attitudes
concerning gender (masculine versus feminine), race (Same versus Other), and
technology (natural versus artificial) are both revealed and concealed. The
book not only examines the films themselves, but also explores early drafts
of film scripts, scenes that were cut from the final releases, publicity
materials, and reviews, in order to consider more fully how and why the
Frankenstein myth continues to resonate in the popular imagination.
  This Bright Future Bobby Hall,2021-09-07 The instant New York Times
bestseller and “inspiring and vulnerable” (Trevor Noah) memoir from Bobby
Hall, the multiplatinum recording artist known as Logic and the #1
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bestselling author of Supermarket. This Bright Future is a raw and unfiltered
journey into the life and mind of Bobby Hall, who emerged from the wreckage
of a horrifically abusive childhood to become an era-defining artist of our
tumultuous age. A self-described orphan with parents, Bobby Hall began life
as Sir Robert Bryson Hall II, the only child of an alcoholic, mentally ill
mother on welfare and an absent, crack-addicted father. After enduring
seventeen years of abuse and neglect, Bobby ran away from home and—with
nothing more than a discarded laptop and a ninth-grade education—he found his
voice in the world of hip-hop and a new home in a place he never expected:
the untamed and uncharted wilderness of the social media age. In the message
boards and livestreams of this brave new world, Bobby became Logic,
transforming a childhood of violence, anger, and trauma into music that
spread a resilient message of peace, love, and positivity. His songs would
touch the lives of millions, taking him to dizzying heights of success, where
the wounds of his childhood and the perils of Internet fame would nearly be
his undoing. A landmark achievement in an already remarkable career, This
Bright Future “is just like the author—fearless, funny, and full of heart”
(Ernest Cline, #1 New York Times bestselling author of Ready Player One) and
looks back on Bobby’s extraordinary life with lacerating humor and fearless
honesty. Heart-wrenching yet ultimately uplifting, this book completes the
incredible true story and transformation of a human being who, against all
odds, refused to be broken.
  The WomanSource Catalog & Review Ilene Rosoff,1995
  Ask a Manager Alison Green,2018-05-01 From the creator of the popular
website Ask a Manager and New York’s work-advice columnist comes a witty,
practical guide to 200 difficult professional conversations—featuring all-new
advice! There’s a reason Alison Green has been called “the Dear Abby of the
work world.” Ten years as a workplace-advice columnist have taught her that
people avoid awkward conversations in the office because they simply don’t
know what to say. Thankfully, Green does—and in this incredibly helpful book,
she tackles the tough discussions you may need to have during your career.
You’ll learn what to say when • coworkers push their work on you—then take
credit for it • you accidentally trash-talk someone in an email then hit
“reply all” • you’re being micromanaged—or not being managed at all • you
catch a colleague in a lie • your boss seems unhappy with your work • your
cubemate’s loud speakerphone is making you homicidal • you got drunk at the
holiday party Praise for Ask a Manager “A must-read for anyone who works . .
. [Alison Green’s] advice boils down to the idea that you should be
professional (even when others are not) and that communicating in a
straightforward manner with candor and kindness will get you far, no matter
where you work.”—Booklist (starred review) “The author’s friendly, warm, no-
nonsense writing is a pleasure to read, and her advice can be widely applied
to relationships in all areas of readers’ lives. Ideal for anyone new to the
job market or new to management, or anyone hoping to improve their work
experience.”—Library Journal (starred review) “I am a huge fan of Alison
Green’s Ask a Manager column. This book is even better. It teaches us how to
deal with many of the most vexing big and little problems in our
workplaces—and to do so with grace, confidence, and a sense of humor.”—Robert
Sutton, Stanford professor and author of The No Asshole Rule and The Asshole
Survival Guide “Ask a Manager is the ultimate playbook for navigating the
traditional workforce in a diplomatic but firm way.”—Erin Lowry, author of
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Broke Millennial: Stop Scraping By and Get Your Financial Life Together
  Wendy, Master of Art Walter Scott,2021-01-06 THE EXISTENTIAL DREAD OF
MAKING (OR NOT MAKING) ART TAKES CENTER STAGE IN THIS TRENCHANT SATIRE OF MFA
CULTURE Wendy is an aspiring contemporary artist whose adventures have taken
her to galleries, art openings, and parties in Los Angeles, Tokyo, and
Toronto. In Wendy, Master of Art, Walter Scott’s sly wit and social
commentary zero in on MFA culture as our hero decides to hunker down and
complete a master of fine arts at the University of Hell in small-town
Ontario. Finally Wendy has space to refine her artistic practice, but in this
calm, all of her unresolved insecurities and fears explode at full
volume—usually while hungover. What is the post-Jungian object as symbol?
Will she ever understand her course reading—or herself? What if she’s just
not smart enough? As she develops as an artist and a person, Wendy also finds
herself in a teaching position, mentoring a perpetually sobbing grade-
grubbing undergrad. Scott’s incisively funny take on art school pretensions
isn’t the only focus. Wendy, Master of Art explores the politics of open
relationships and polyamoury, performative activism, the precarity of a life
in the arts, as well as the complexities of gender identity, sex work, drug
use, and more. At its heart, this is a book about the give and take of
community - about someone learning how to navigate empathy and boundaries,
and to respect herself. It is deeply funny and endlessly relatable as it
shows Wendy growing up from Millennial art party girl to successful artist,
friend, teacher—and Master of Art.
  How to Be Alone Lane Moore,2018-11-06 The former Sex & Relationships Editor
for Cosmopolitan and host of the wildly popular comedy show Tinder Live with
Lane Moore presents her poignant, funny, and deeply moving first book. Lane
Moore is a rare performer who is as impressive onstage—whether hosting her
iconic show Tinder Live or being the enigmatic front woman of It Was
Romance—as she is on the page, as both a former writer for The Onion and an
award-winning sex and relationships editor for Cosmopolitan. But her story
has had its obstacles, including being her own parent, living in her car as a
teenager, and moving to New York City to pursue her dreams. Through it all,
she looked to movies, TV, and music as the family and support systems she
never had. From spending the holidays alone to having better “stranger luck”
than with those closest to her to feeling like the last hopeless romantic on
earth, Lane reveals her powerful and entertaining journey in all its candor,
anxiety, and ultimate acceptance—with humor always her bolstering force and
greatest gift. How to Be Alone is a must-read for anyone whose childhood
still feels unresolved, who spends more time pretending to have friends
online than feeling close to anyone in real life, who tries to have genuine,
deep conversations in a roomful of people who would rather you not. Above
all, it’s a book for anyone who desperately wants to feel less alone and a
little more connected through reading her words.
  U.S. News & World Report ,1998-04
  A Little Life Hanya Yanagihara,2016-01-26 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
stunning “portrait of the enduring grace of friendship” (NPR) about the
families we are born into, and those that we make for ourselves. A masterful
depiction of love in the twenty-first century. NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FINALIST •
MAN BOOKER PRIZE FINALIST • WINNER OF THE KIRKUS PRIZE A Little Life follows
four college classmates—broke, adrift, and buoyed only by their friendship
and ambition—as they move to New York in search of fame and fortune. While
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their relationships, which are tinged by addiction, success, and pride,
deepen over the decades, the men are held together by their devotion to the
brilliant, enigmatic Jude, a man scarred by an unspeakable childhood trauma.
A hymn to brotherly bonds and a masterful depiction of love in the twenty-
first century, Hanya Yanagihara’s stunning novel is about the families we are
born into, and those that we make for ourselves. Look for Hanya Yanagihara’s
latest bestselling novel, To Paradise.
  Why Does He Do That? Lundy Bancroft,2003-09-02 In this groundbreaking
bestseller, Lundy Bancroft—a counselor who specializes in working with
abusive men—uses his knowledge about how abusers think to help women
recognize when they are being controlled or devalued, and to find ways to get
free of an abusive relationship. He says he loves you. So...why does he do
that? You’ve asked yourself this question again and again. Now you have the
chance to see inside the minds of angry and controlling men—and change your
life. In Why Does He Do That? you will learn about: • The early warning signs
of abuse • The nature of abusive thinking • Myths about abusers • Ten abusive
personality types • The role of drugs and alcohol • What you can fix, and
what you can’t • And how to get out of an abusive relationship safely “This
is without a doubt the most informative and useful book yet written on the
subject of abusive men. Women who are armed with the insights found in these
pages will be on the road to recovering control of their lives.”—Jay G.
Silverman, Ph.D., Director, Violence Prevention Programs, Harvard School of
Public Health
  How to Fight Presidents Daniel O'Brien,2014-03-18 Make no mistake: Our
founding fathers were more bandanas-and-muscles than powdered-wigs-and-tea.
As a prisoner of war, Andrew Jackson walked several miles barefoot across
state lines while suffering from smallpox and a serious head wound received
when he refused to polish the boots of the soldiers who had taken him
captive. He was thirteen years old. A few decades later, he became the first
popularly elected president and served the nation, pausing briefly only to
beat a would-be assassin with a cane to within an inch of his life. Theodore
Roosevelt had asthma, was blind in one eye, survived multiple gunshot wounds,
had only one regret (that there were no wars to fight under his presidency),
and was the first U.S. president to win the Medal of Honor, which he did
after he died. Faced with the choice, George Washington actually preferred
the sound of bullets whizzing by his head in battle over the sound of
silence. And now these men—these hallowed leaders of the free world—want to
kick your ass. Plenty of historians can tell you which president had the most
effective economic strategies, and which president helped shape our current
political parties, but can any of them tell you what to do if you encounter
Chester A. Arthur in a bare-knuckled boxing fight? This book will teach you
how to be better, stronger, faster, and more deadly than the most powerful
(and craziest) men in history. You’re welcome.
  Uproarious Cynthia Willett,Julie A. Willett,2019 Placing theorists in
conversation with comedians, Uproarious offers a full-frontal approach to the
very foundation of comedy and its profound political impact. Here Cynthia
Willett and Julie Willett address the four major theories of
humor—superiority, relief, incongruity, and social play—through the lens of
feminist and game-changing comics Wanda Sykes, Margaret Cho, Hannah Gadsby,
Hari Kondabolu, and Tig Notaro.--
  New York Magazine ,1994-05-23 New York magazine was born in 1968 after a
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run as an insert of the New York Herald Tribune and quickly made a place for
itself as the trusted resource for readers across the country. With award-
winning writing and photography covering everything from politics and food to
theater and fashion, the magazine's consistent mission has been to reflect
back to its audience the energy and excitement of the city itself, while
celebrating New York as both a place and an idea.
  Let Trump Be Trump Corey R. Lewandowski,David N. Bossie,2017-12-05 A New
York Times Bestseller and #1 Wall Street Journal Bestseller! LET TRUMP BE
TRUMP: THE INSIDE STORY OF HIS PRESIDENCY is the ultimate behind-the-scenes
account of how he became President of the United States. Donald Trump was a
candidate, and now a president, like none that have come before. His
startling rise to the White House is the greatest political tale in the
history of our republic. Much has been written about this once-in-a-
millennial event but all of those words come from authors outside the orbit
of Donald Trump. Now, for the first time, comes the inside story. Written by
the guys in the room-two of Trump's closest campaign advisors-Let Trump Be
Trump is the eyewitness account of the stories behind the headlines. From the
Access Hollywood recording and the Clinton accusers, to Paul Manafort, to the
last-moment comeback and a victory that reads like something out of the best
suspense novel, Let Trump Be Trump pulls back the curtain on a drama that has
mesmerized the whole world-including the palace intrigues of the Mooch,
Spicer, Preibus, Bannon, and more. By turns hilarious and intimate, Let Trump
Be Trump also offers a view of Donald Trump like you've never seen him, the
man whose success in business was built not only on great skill but on loyal
relationships and who developed the strongest of bonds with the band of
outsiders and idealists who became his team because they believed in him and
his message. Written by Trump's campaign manager, the fiery Corey
Lewandowski, and Dave Bossie, the consummate political pro and the plaintiff
in the famous Citizens United Supreme Court case who helped steer the last
critical months of the Trump campaign, Let Trump Be Trump is destined to be
the seminal book about the Trump campaign and presidency.
  House to House David Bellavia,2012-12-25 On 8 November 2004, the largest
battle of the War on Terror began, with the US Army's assault on Fallujah and
its network of tens of thousands of insurgents hiding in fortified bunkers,
on rooftops, and inside booby-trapped houses. For Sgt. David Bellavia of 3rd
Platoon, Alpha Company, it quickly turned into a battle on foot, from street
to street and house to house. On the second day, he and his men laid siege to
a mosque, only to be driven to a rooftop and surrounded, before heavy
artillery could smash through to rescue them. By the third day, Bellavia
charges an insurgent-filled house and finds himself trapped with six enemy
fighters. One by one, he shoots, wrestles, stabs, and kills five of them,
until his men arrive to take care of the final target. It is one of the most
hair-raising battle stories of any age -- yet it does not spell the end of
Bellavia's service. It would take serveral more weeks before the Battle of
Fallujah finally came to a close, with Bellavia, miraculously, alive. In the
words of the author: HOUSE TO HOUSE holds nothing back. It is a raw, gritty
look at killing and combat and how men react to it. It is gut-wrenching,
shocking and brutal. It is honest. It is not a glorification of war. Yet it
will not shy from acknowledging this: sometimes it takes something as
terrible as war for the full beauty of the human spirit to emerge.
  (Not) Getting Paid to Do What You Love Brooke Erin Duffy,2017-06-27 An
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illuminating investigation into a class of enterprising women aspiring to
“make it” in the social media economy but often finding only unpaid work
Profound transformations in our digital society have brought many
enterprising women to social media platforms—from blogs to YouTube to
Instagram—in hopes of channeling their talents into fulfilling careers. In
this eye-opening book, Brooke Erin Duffy draws much-needed attention to the
gap between the handful who find lucrative careers and the rest, whose
“passion projects” amount to free work for corporate brands. Drawing on
interviews and fieldwork, Duffy offers fascinating insights into the work and
lives of fashion bloggers, beauty vloggers, and designers. She connects the
activities of these women to larger shifts in unpaid and gendered labor,
offering a lens through which to understand, anticipate, and critique broader
transformations in the creative economy. At a moment when social media offer
the rousing assurance that anyone can “make it”—and stand out among
freelancers, temps, and gig workers—Duffy asks us all to consider the stakes
of not getting paid to do what you love.
  Linguistic Theories of Humor Salvatore Attardo,2010-01-13 So this English
professor comes into class and starts talking about the textual organization
of jokes, the taxonomy of puns, the relations between the linguistic form and
the content of humorous texts, and other past and current topics in language-
based research into humor. At the end he stuffs all the various approaches to
verbal humor into linguistic theory as a whole. Nobody gets it, see, so he
tells them to buy the book.
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